
 
 

 

 

Re: Biostatistics Review Statement for “An evidence-based approach to providing informed consent 
for hip fracture surgery during the Covid-19 era”. 
 
I can confirm that biostatistical review for the above manuscript was performed by Mr Paul Bassett MSc 
BSc – a fellow of the Royal Statistical Society and specialist statistician. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mr Rory Cuthbert MBBS BSc (Hons) MRCS 


